
Hello families!  
 
Here you will find the learning activities I’ve prepared for your child each 
week. All of the necessary videos and documents are linked in the lesson 
instructions. Sometimes I may send you links via email for things I cannot 
share on the website due to copyright rules.  

 
I recognize that this is a very stressful time and that every family’s current 
situation is unique. I understand that it may be difficult for your child to 
complete the weekly programming in its entirety. This is okay! At this time, 
you need to do what is right for your family and I know you will all do your 
absolute best!  
 
Alberta Education has recommended that Grade 1 students complete an 
average of 5 hours of academic programming per week. Furthermore, it 
has been suggested that the focus of this programming should be in the 
areas of literacy and numeracy. To make it more fun and engaging for 
the students, I have decided to do our work around a different theme 
each week.  
 
Seesaw Class 
Thank you to everyone who has already set theair child up with Seesaw 
Class. I love all the notes and pictures I’ve received so far!  
 
In some of our weekly lessons, I’ve asked you to submit a picture, video, or 
note showing your child’s learning. This can be done easily through 
Seesaw. For those specific dates, I will send out an assignment on Seesaw 
for you to submit to. Below is a short video explaining how to submit work 
on Seesaw. 

How to submit assignments on Seesaw 
 

Home Reading 
While our actual home reading program is on hold, it is still very important 
for your child to be reading at home each day. Aim for 15 minutes per 
day to continue to build their skills and their love of reading. Encourage 
and support your child as they read to and with you.  
 
I am here to support you and your child during this time and cannot say 
this enough, if you have questions or concerns, related to the assignments 
or otherwise, I am happy to help! Feel free to email me.  
 
Thank you for all you do! Take care!  
 
Mrs. Ashlee Unrau 


